
From: Janet Greene
To: Montoya, Michelle
Subject: [EXTERNAL] symthetic herbicides
Date: Monday, October 2, 2023 10:13:23 AM

Please DO NOT  use synthetic herbicides, especially Roundup  in public places.
Thank you,
Janet Greene



From: Carol Vena-Mondt
To: Montoya, Michelle
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No ROUNDUP
Date: Monday, October 2, 2023 9:22:44 AM

Dear Council Members,

It was impressive when you voted to discontinue the use of synthetic herbicides for routine
landscape maintenance for Santa Rosa.

It is not at all impressive that you allowed synthetic herbicides to be used again because of
money??

I ask that you stop using these dangerous chemicals once and for all. It is short sighted when
we know  they cause serious chronic health problems for the community. I can't imagine being
the job supervisor who tells employees to handle and administer this poison.

Best regards,

Carol Vena-Mondt

Monte Rio, CA 95462




